
    Timber jobs are the economic backbone of many rural communities.     A new timber tax will hurt jobs and small businesses 
already struggling to survive.  It won’t replant and restore our devastated forests. It won’t restore lost jobs or rebuild communities. A 
new timber tax isn’t needed to fund state government. 


